
Carl L. Newman @ 
Vice President

Sgulatory Docket

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, N. Y. 100.3 
Telephone (212) 460-5133 P a

December 8, 1975

Re: Indian Point Station 
Unit No. 2 
AEC Docket No. 50-247

Directo' of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Att: Mr. Donald F. Knuth, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Knuth 

Enclosed you wi'll find 10 copies of the monthly operating 
report relating to Indian Point Unit No. 2 for the month 
of November, 1975.  

Very truly yours.

Carl L. Newman 
Vice Presidentenc.

Copy to: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region I 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pa. 19406

Mr. William G. McDonald (2 copies) 
Office of Management Information and Program Control 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555
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